
Email JANE BAI 

To the Newmarket Council, 

 

We Object to the Retailing of Cannabis/Smoking in Public 

We strongly object to retailing of cannabis in Newmarket. 

 

1. People can grow cannabis and get access to it online. There is no need to expose 

this to young children. This risk is long lasting. 

2. The economic benefits to Newmarket will be extremely small .  

3. There are a lot of middle class people and families will move out of this town if the 

Cannabis store in .  

4. We need to be responsible and be more protective of our children because our 

decision will have lasting effects. 

5. There are potential negative effects on real estate value. 

6. No more business would like  to invest in Newmarket if the Cannabis retail store in 

here .  

 

Jane 


